
NEBRASKA LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION               

LICENSING NEWS                                    April 1, 2019 

Upcoming holidays: 

 

Please note:  Our offices 

will be closed on: 

 

             April 26, 2019 

   May 27, 2019  

 

RENEWALS NON-CLASS C:  
 
Non-Class Class C Licenses are due April 30th.  Licenses are 
mailed daily as they renew.  Please recommend to licensees to 
renew on-line if they have not yet renewed. 
 
If you wish to check to see if a licensee has renewed, you may 
search the licensee at this link: 
 
https://www.nebraska.gov/nlcc/license_search/licsearch.cgi 
  
For best results in searching for a licensee, please enter Retail 
for category and then license number (6 digits only).  
Once you’ve found the licensee, scroll to the bottom in the his-
tory box. If you find in “Description: RENEW APP” with an ef-
fective date after February 2019, you will know that they have 
renewed. If no “RENEW APP” shows for 2019, they have not 
renewed in our system.  
 

SPECIAL DESIGNATED LICENSE NEWS: 
 
The Nebraska Legislature has approved a bill that will affect 
Special Designate Licenses.  We will keep you updated when 
these changes will take place.   With the statute change, two 
items will be affected: 
 
 SDL licenses will be able to be electronically delivered to 

the local governing body  
 
 The Local governing body would be able to create an expe-

dite process for licensed caterers that would normally 
need to have the application into their office a minimum of 
21-days.  If expedite process is used, the deadline will be at 
least 12-days prior to the event for emergency applica-
tions.   This change will not affect the 10-day NLCC rule. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Porter at 
402/471-2821. 
 

OUR OFFICE IS CHANGING LOCATION 
We will be moving  our office to the first floor of the State  
Office Building the week of April 15th.  We appreciate your  
patience during this time. 
 



 

 
NLCC Training Certification: 
 
The new training certification processing fee is $15.00.  The only method of payment that we 
will be accepting is through PayPort.  If you have any questions, please contact Dave Kirwan 
402/471-4831. 
 
 
 

Nebraska Liquor Control Commission Helpful links: 
 
*Clerks Information:  https://lcc.nebraska.gov/clerks-information 
 
 
*Renewal Information: https://lcc.nebraska.gov/renew 
 
 
*Statutes:    https://nebraskalegislature.gov/laws/browse- 
     chapters.php?chapter=53 
 
*Rules and Regulations: https://lcc.nebraska.gov/rules-and-regulations 
 
 
*License Application Forms  & “How to File”  Presentations: 
 
https://lcc.nebraska.gov/licensing-forms 
 
 
*Special Designated License Information &  Forms: 
 
https://lcc.nebraska.gov/special-designated-licenses 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


